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From: karla padilla    
Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 4:50 PM 
To: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca 
Subject: [External] Application 19T‐14V001 
 

In Regards to:   
G Group Major Mackenize Inc. 
Application 19T-14V001       
Official Plan Amendment File OP.21.019 
Zoning By-Law Amendment File Z.21.040 
 
This email is to confirm my strong objection to the subject application at 3812 Major 
Mackenzie. The proposal demonstrates an overwhelming disregard for compatibility with 
the existing community and/or does not adhere to the many policies that exist to protect 
established residential neighbourhoods, encourage responsible growth and respect the 
natural environment.   
 
Considering the glaring divergence from the existing policies and the lack of care shown to 
the existing community, I trust this will strongly contribute to the refusal of this application 
and encourage a more thoughtful and well-aligned proposal that includes respectful 
compatibility with the existing community.  Existing Official Plan allowances more than 
adequately provide for ample residential growth. 
 
I believe in the building and growth of healthy communities and not their suffocation 
caused by the sake of development alone. 
 
Thank you, 

           Karla Padilla 
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